
Do you have a health 
insurance problem?

Are you having trouble finding insurance? 

Have you had a claim for covered benefits denied? 

Has your insurance been cancelled? 

You have new consumer rights and resources under 
the Affordable Care Act. If you need help finding 
health insurance, resolving a dispute with your 
insurer, or if you just want to find out more about 
what the new health care law means to you, contact 
your State Consumer Assistance Program. To find the 
Consumer Assistance Program in your state, visit 

www.HealthCare.gov/consumerhelp. 

If your state doesn’t have a CAP, this website offers 
contact information for other programs that may be 
able to offer assistance.  

www.HealthCare.gov/consumerhelp

